
VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT#8

October 18, 2022
   

The Village Mills Emergency Services District#8 met October 18, 2022 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire 
Department Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Comm. Liles.  Present were Comm. Fisher 
Comm. McDonald,  Comm. Wornick and Comm. Bales.

There were no Public comments.

The minutes of the September 13,  2022  and September 29, 2022 meetings were approved. The motion to approve 
both minutes  was made by Comm. Liles and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The vote to accept was unanimous.

WVFD     More equipment for the engines will be arriving this week. WVFD will be advertising for firefighters   
                 starting next week. WFVD will call a special meeting to pass out windbreakers to the members presented 
                 by the VMESD#8.
                   

Building   Two contractors, will be presenting bids for the bathrooms and kitchen cabinets. If no contractor found,                   
                 may go to commercially available cabinets.  Build-out contractor will be getting the measurements for the   
                 kitchen appliances this week. He will proceed with build-out after he the gets the measurements.    
                 

Treasurer’s report   The treasurer’s report was read. A motion was made for approval by Comm. McDonald and 
                 seconded by Comm. Liles. The motion was approved unanimously.  

Old and New Business:  

1) Discussed equipment needs for engines. No action was taken.

2) General discussion about build-out and timetable for completion. Comm. Liles will be contacting WPOA 
and request WVFD/ERSD8 water and sewer cost be waived.

  The October meeting was set for November 15, 2022

  A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The vote to adjourn was  
  unanimous.


